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Notice of Overnight Water Outage:
Begins at 9 pm on March 22 and ends at 6 am on March 23

Dear Neighbor,

Seattle Public Utilities (SPU) will perform required work on a water main in your
neighborhood, near SW Roxbury St and 20th Ave SW.

To complete this work, crews must temporarily shut off your water at your address.

The nine-hour water outage will begin at 9 pm on Tuesday, March 22, and last until 6
am the following day, Wednesday, March 23.

Planned water outages are sometimes needed to keep Seattle's regional drinking water
system flowing with clean, safe, and reliable water to the more than 1.5 million people we
serve. We thank you for your patience while we perform this required water shutdown.

Here are some ways you can prepare for the upcoming water outage:

Before the water outage:
e Fill pots on the stove with water for cooking.
e Fill a couple of buckets with water for washing.
e Fill potable water containers for drinking.
¢ Fill bathtubs with water and use buckets to flush toilets. A toilet will flush when
approximately a gallon of water is dumped into the bowl.

During the water outage:
e Try not to operate the water faucets. This will prevent air from entering your
plumbing.

For more information about this water outage, please visit SPU’s Water Outage Map at
seattle.gov/utilities/water-outages or call (206) 684-5800.

For water emergencies, please contact our 24/7 Operations Response Center at
(206) 386-1800.

Seattle Public Utilities provides essential services — pure mountain drinking water, recycling and composting that lead the
nation, and sewer and drainage systems to protect our local waterways — that safeguard your health and our shared
environment, and help keep Seattle the best place to live.



